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February 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I thought you would like to know that COBIS (Council of British International Schools) has 
raised the status of our school’s membership to the highest of levels, that of Accredited 
Member. This level is only awarded when a school has successfully passed a BSO 
inspection and, to quote the COBIS website, 
 
”Accredited Members’ meet the UK government standards for British Schools Overseas 
(BSO) and for schools based in the UK through a successful inspection by a government 
approved inspectorate”.  
https://www.cobis.org.uk/schools/cobis-membership-categories 
 
Around 95 of COBIS’s 280 or so member schools are accredited members. Given that 
COBIS is the premier organisation for British schools around the world, this is meaningful 
recognition of the progress that has been achieved by the school. Please allow me to 
publically thank the hard work of all staff, teaching and otherwise, that has enabled the 
school to gain this status.  
 
Naturally, we continue to work towards the further progress that can always be made. 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Phil Holden 
Headmaster 
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